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FIND OUT MORE

April Vacation care!
Can you believe Term 1 of 2023 is almost complete? The team at 
Gowrie Erko have been busy discussing with the children what 
activities they would like to see during this vacation care period. The 
children had many wonderful ideas and even decided on some 
previous favourite activities from other vacation care programs.

To secure your spot please head to: 
https://www.gowriensw.com.au/vacation-care/erskineville
If you have any trouble making these bookings please don’t hesitate
to contact our enrollments team: enrolments@gowriensw.com.au
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Program highlights

As many of you are aware at the beginning of the year we asked for 
water play permission forms to be completed. As the past couple of 
days have been quite warm a few children have asked to participate 
in water play and this is where these permission forms came into 
action. 
The children who had permission set up a slip-and-slide on the turf,
made out of a large tarp and blue gym mats. The children worked 
together to build this structure and had a blast sliding down and 
colling off.
The children are definitely looking forward to having more days like
these.

We have some exciting news! 

After sifting through your 

awesome entries, we have 

finally come up with a shortlist 

of names for our Intranet. But 

now, we need your help to 

choose the winner. Without 

further ado, here are the 

finalists:

•Zara (Lady Zara, the founder 

of Gowrie NSW in 1940)

•Marri (Dharug language 

meaning ‘more’)

•Bayala (Dharug language 

meaning ‘speak, yarning’)

•GG (Gowrie Go)

Joel was having a conversation with the 
kindergarten children and testing 
whether he remembered all the parents’ 
names. However, one child corrected him 
when he said their Dad’s name, and they 
responded with “no your wrong my actual 
daddy’s name is daddy”.



Term 1 updates and reminders:

An email was sent out regarding permission forms for the 
following:
>water play
>personal technology
>regular outing
>extra curricular
It has been brought to our attention that not all families 
have received these, so printed copies have now been left 
at the parent sign-in desk for your convenience.

Extracurricular forms must be completed for children 
already enrolled for activities such as:
French
Bricks4kids
Athletics
Band 
Coding
Tutoring
Etc.

If you wish your 
Child to 
Participate in
Water play
Please ensure spare
Clothes are packed
In your child’s bag,
As this may happen 
Spontaneously weather permitting. 
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